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Sustainable development has emerged as an influential,
albeit controversial, concept for business and policy,
and there is growing recognition that a fundamental
transformation is needed to reduce the detrimental
environmental and societal impacts created by our
currently unsustainable managerial. Entrepreneurship is
increasingly being recognized as a significant conduit
for bringing about a transformation to sustainable
products and processes. 

We encourage original submissions, as well as review
articles, theoretical, and empirical contributions related
to the following themes:

    Entrepreneurship in reduction of poverty;
    Entrepreneurship in the promotion of well-being;
    Entrepreneurship in entrepreneurial education;
    Entrepreneurship in affordable/clean energy;
    Entrepreneurship in circular economy.

The purpose of this Special Issue is to begin to address
this gap. We hope this Special Issue offers considerable
insights, but there remain ample opportunities for
further research in this emerging area, for instance, in
terms of the potential for societal transformation.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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